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THE PRESI:..,.s.::;'.r HAS SEEN tV~. 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 20, 1974 

J#.1· 
Dear Mr. President: 

A brief word about the just completed meeting. 

You impressed the group immensely with your 
grasp of the issues and your directness. Even 
the most "Democratic" members of the group 
came away with a strengthened sense of trust 
in your leadership on this most difficult and 
emotion-filled group of issues. As you know, 
nothing is more important to this community of 
leaders than trust. 

I will brief the leadership on your energy program 
when it is set, and I am confident that they will 
rally strongly in support of your program. 

My best wishes for the Christmas Season and 
New Year to you and Betty. 

The President 
The White House 

Sincerely, 

/11 R,X 
Max Fisher 
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